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PACIFIC NATIONAL
INTERMODAL NEWSFLASH NEWSFLASH NO.14

In a true act of solidarity and 
unity, RTBU members voted 
overwhelmingly in favour of 
Protected Industrial Action. YES!

UNITED WE STAND. DIVIDED WE FALL.

Don’t believe the self-serving spin from management – the truth is that every single 
action on the ballot received an overwhelming YES vote. This means that you now 
have an impressive arsenal of potential industrial actions to take over the coming 
weeks. Well done to all members - your voice has been heard loud and clear.

HERE ARE THE RESULTS:
Lift-up & Lay-back bans 93.5% YES
Overtime bans 92.9%  YES
Bans on work beyond PD’s 92.9%  YES
One-hour ‘go slows’ 85.2%  YES
One-hour work stoppages 87.5%  YES
Four-hour work stoppages 86.5%  YES
24-hour work stoppages 87.1%  YES
48-hour work stoppages 83.3%  YES
72-hour work stoppages 80.0%  YES
Seven-day stoppages 78.0%  YES
14-day stoppages 76.5%  YES

All Members want is a fair deal for the hard work that they do for Pacific National 
Intermodal. The RTBU Negotiating Team and all the Delegates have worked really 
hard to get to this point and will continue to fight. We still have a long way to go, 
but the successful Protected Action Ballot is a big step forward. Congratulations!


